
 
 

Saddle Brook School District  

2022-2023 Kindergarten Registration 

Beginning February 1, 2022, you may register your child for 
Kindergarten for the 2022-2023 school year. Student 
registrations are done online only.  Please visit our website at 
sbpsnj.org to register your child. To be eligible for 
Kindergarten in the Saddle Brook School District, children 
must be 5 years of age by October 1, 2022.   

 

Should you have any questions, please contact 
parentaccess@sbpsnj.org 

 

https://www.sbpsnj.org/Page/583
mailto:parentaccess@sbpsnj.org

